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This course focuses on the latest evidence and 
advanced nursing practice related to congenital heart 
conditions in paediatric patients. The course explores 
advanced knowledge, clinical management, and 
inter-professional approach in caring paediatric 
patients with heart disease. Special attention will be 
given to current interventional and surgical 
management of heart defects. The course will also 
explore the knowledge and clinical applications of 
mechanical circulatory support and perfusion in 
paediatric patients.

This course focuses on the clinical applications and 
management of mechanical circulatory support and 
perfusion practice in patients with advanced cardiac 
problems. The course explores the assessments, and 
treatments in cardiac patients requiring short- and 
long-term mechanical circulatory supports. Emphasis is 
placed on the best practice and complication 
prevention on patients receiving extracorporeal 
circulatory support or intravascular circulatory supports, 
such as cardiopulmonary bypass heart-lung machine, 
Extracorporeal Membrane Oxygenation (ECMO), and 
Ventricular Assist Devices (VADs).Tentative Date: September 28, October 5, 12, 26, 

November 9 and 30, 2024 (Saturday)   
[Total 30 Contact Hours]

Tentative Date: February to April 2025 (Saturday)    
[Total 30 Contact Hours]


